
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

7th November 2013 
 
 
Dear «PARENT», 
 
Pupil: «FULLNAME» 
The Department of Religious Education have met to review the progress of the Year 11 Q side Religious 
Education sets in order to ensure that every student has the opportunity to be successful in the RE public 
examination summer 2014. The RE Department is committed to raising the achievement of every student. 
 
A decision has been made to move «NAME» into a new set. This will take effect from week beginning 11th 
November. «NAME» will move class and be taught by xxxxxxxxxx 
 
The Religious Education examination will take place on Monday 12th May 2014 am (Unit 1), and 
Wednesday 4th June am (Unit 2).  In preparation for this examination, there will be practice examination in 
week beginning  18th November a further review of progress will take place following these practice exam 
results. 
 
We hope that that you will take this opportunity to speak with «NAME» to encourage them to focus on their 
studies and ensure that they take advantage of the opportunities presented to them to be successful.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss McCormack 
Acting Head of Religious Education 

 

 

 

 


